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Dear Flora,

Subcommittee on Race Discrimination
(Proceedings by Equal Opportunities Commission) Regulation
(“the proposed Regulation™)

At the meeting of the captioned Subcommittee on 26 March
2009, we were requested by Members to look into whether there are
similar anti-discrimination legislation in other common law jurisdictions
which we can make reference to in considering the criteria stipulated
under the proposed Regulation.

The Equal Opportunities Commission has conducted a research
on the anti-discrimination legislation in Australia, Canada, New Zealand
and the United Kingdom. It was found that no similar legislation in these
jurisdictions authorises the bodies concerned to bring proceedings as if it
were the victim, when the victim has not done so. It follows that no
comparison can be made with these common law jurisdictions.



Separately, I attach the Administration’s response to the written
views received by the Subcommittee on the proposed Regulation.

Yours sincerely

(Hubert LAW)
for Secretary for Constitutional and Mainland Affairs

Encl.





